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Information to our customers about the OHLER brand

Remscheid, Jan. 2022

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

we would like to inform you as an important customer of Gebr. Lennartz GmbH & Co. KG,
that we have handed over 100% of our business field "OHLER circular sawing machines" to
Schubert Maschinen- und Anlagenbau GmbH based in Ennepetal with effect from January
01°, 2022.

We have been working closely with the Schubert Company for several years. Within the
Schubert Group, the Schubert Company is an absolutely competent and future-oriented
contact in mechanical and plant engineering.

In Schubert we are sure, that we have found a reliable, innovative and very strong partner,
who will meet all future requirements from spare parts, overhauls to new systems and will
satisfy you as a previous OHLER customer.

All other business areas of Gebr. Lennartz GmbH & Co. KG remain unaffected and will be
continued unchanged at our locations in Remscheid (Germany, Headquarter), Ohio (USA),
the Czech Republic and China.

We would like to thank you most sincerely for the cooperation, that has been in place for -

in some cases - decades and for the trust you have placed in us, and we hope, that we will
continue to have a good partnership.

.

Arnd Lennartz

Managing Director



